
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/30/2017 10:07:40 AM
Subject: FW: Very Troubling Social Media Use/Posting

Please advise, this was sent to Lt gov.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: jay keck [mailto:jaykeck@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Saturday, May 20, 2017 10:38 AM
 
To: tecklenburgj@charleston-sc.gov; Lt. Governor's Office ; McConnellGF@cofc.edu
 
Subject: Very Troubling Social Media Use/Posting
 
All,
 
Wanted to share with you how this person who either works at or represents a tax payer funded institution of 
higher learning in Charleston is messaging to this countries children. The below link will illustrate what 
shocking, scary and potentially criminal messaging Dr. Rachel McKinnon is publicly posting. I would hope 
nobody would condone this, especially from someone representing a tax payer funded institution?
 
MtoF tells trans kids to dump moms on Mother’s Day and join the “glitter-queer” family of adult trans activists | 4thWaveNow
 
Below is a screenshot from the link with a message to a child suggesting that their parents don’t love them 
(and to skype her)!
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